
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Oxford       Term: Spring 1         Term 3  2024-2025              Topic: Fab Fashion! 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

This term our topic has been ‘Fab 

Fashions’.  

In English we have explored debating 

about whether schools should have 

uniforms and advertising for clothing.  

 

In Maths we have been exploring 

addition, subtraction, multiplication and 

division including solving word problems 

involving halving or doubling values.  

 

We have been using knives to cut 

vegetables. We have made a selection 

of soups and stir fry and spring rolls for the 

Lunar New Year.  

 

We have been learning how to sew using 

hand sewing and a sewing machine. We 

have learnt how to create a running and 

backstitch using a needle and thread 

and also using different embroidery 

stitches on the sewing machine.  

 

We have been on a range of visits. We 

started our topic by visiting Parkway’s 

clothing shops. We explored how shops 

advertise and display their clothes, what 

types of clothes the shops sell and the 

cost of their items.  

 

We also visited ‘GENerate’ an art 

exhibition at The Base. We saw a range of 

art created by students aged 11 to 21 

from local schools and educational 

establishments. We saw Jude and Ryan’s 

sculptures. We were really impressed with 

all the pieces and were inspired to try 

and create our own, especially the fabric 

pieces.  

 

We’ve had a busy term and are looking 

forward the next one. Watch this space 

for our fashion masterpieces.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  Friday 14th February  

First day back: Monday 24th February  
 


